
Dear Pastor and Praying Friends, 

The past few months of deputation have been interesting and 
busy to say the least. Since our first meeting in late 
September we have seen God confirm His calling in our lives 
time and time again.  

We are very thankful to report that we have had several 
churches partner with us in monthly support as well as many 
others commit to begin support in this year. We are 
overwhelmed at God’s provision as we are well on our way to 
raising the $40,000 in start up costs that we will need to to 
get this new church on it’s feet. 

October proved to be a busy month with several missions 
conferences in California, Washington State and British 
Columbia. While in California, Paul and Maximus were able to 
visit our two foster daughters in Bible College. The next 
week, we were also privileged to participate in our sending 
church’s Missions Conference. It was a very unique 
experience considering we were still on Pastoral staff at 
Greater Vancouver Baptist Church. 

Early November was equally busy as we had one meeting in 
Washington State followed by Paul preaching at the 
NorthWest Youth Conference in Portland, Oregon. It was an 
honour for Paul to preach alongside Dr. Jim Schettler, and it 
was a blessing to see many teenagers accept Christ as well 
as make life changing decisions for the Lord. 
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Paul & Dr. Jim Schettler at the 
NorthWest Youth Conference

Paul, Maximus, Linda & Linla 
at West Coast Baptist College



Owen Malcolm’s Arrival 
Two days after Paul returned from Oregon, we 
were blessed with the arrival of our third son, 
Owen Malcolm on 14 November 2013.  We are 
thankful for a safe and healthy arrival of 8 lbs 8 
oz. (3.85 kg) Jenette has been doing fine and 
we are thankful for the Lord’s blessing in the 
gift of children. So far, Owen has proved to be 
an “easy” baby which truly is a blessing during 
this busy time of transition for our family. 

In early December, Paul was able to go on a trip 
to North Carolina to install a touch screen 

missions display. While he was there he was 
also able to present our ministry and preach in two churches. 
On his return to Vancouver he was able to stop and film a 
ministry video in the Toronto area. Following his return we 
were able to spend time with both sides of our family for the 
Christmas season. We also welcomed another member to the 
family as Paul’s brother and sister-in-law, John-Marc & Alyssa 
gave birth to their first child, Ella Mae. We are thankful for the 
time that we were able to spend with family during the 
month of December. 

Currently, we have been booking meetings for the busy 
Spring season ahead. Please keep us in your prayers as we 
will be Washington State, California, Ontario and Ohio.  

We are so thankful for your support and prayers as we follow 
God’s call to the city of Vancouver. We are excited and 
looking forward to what God has for us in this year of 2014. 

Your Friends, 

Paul & Jenette Conner 
Maximus, Myles & Owen

Owen Malcolm Conner  
14 November 2013
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